
Homework Policy Announcement 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are writing to inform you about our updated homework policy that will take effect from [start 

date]. Our goal is to enhance student learning while ensuring a balanced workload. 

Key Points of the Homework Policy: 

• Homework will be assigned [frequency, e.g., weekly]. 

• Each assignment should take approximately [time allocation, e.g., 30-45 minutes] to 

complete. 

• Homework will be designed to reinforce skills taught in class. 

• Students will be given feedback on their homework to support their learning. 

• We encourage parents to provide a quiet space for homework completion. 

We believe that a consistent homework schedule will provide structure and support for our 

students' academic growth. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


